
Switching forward and back is a nuisance and doesn’t help us save anything. It makes talking to my kids 
in Hawaii (which doesn’t participate in time changes) confusing as sometimes the difference is 3 hours 
and others it’s 2 hours. Being constant will help both me in Oregon and my kids in Hawaii considerably. 
Please be bold and eliminate this unnecessary time changes. Thank you.  
--  
ALOHA, 
 
Steve Dixon  ;-{D 
sdxn12ga@gmail.com 
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